
  

SANTA CRUZ POLICE DEPARTMENT 
155 Center Street, Santa Cruz, CA 95060 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 

DATE/TIME:   December 23, 2013      
 
TOPIC:  Sergeant Promotion Annoucement     
 

INFORMATION: 
 
The Santa Cruz Police Department is proud to announce a Christmas promotion of Wes Morey to 
Police Sergeant.   
 
Sergeant Wes Morey is a 12 ½ year veteran of the Police Department.  Wes has broad range of 
experience with expertise in investigations and traffic.   Wes has worked as a traffic officer with 
expertise in collision and DUI investigations.  He has also worked as a detective in the 
Investigations Unit, developing an expertise in Crime Scene analysis.   
 
Wes is a true Santa Cruz local, graduating from Soquel High School in 1996.   
 
Prior to being hired as a Police Officer, Wes served in the United States Marine Corps 1st Tank 
Battalion, out of Twenty Nine Palms, CA.   
 
Chief Kevin Vogel stated, “We are proud to promote Wes into this critical position.  Wes has a 
proven track record of performance and dedication to the organization, and will serve the 
community well”. 
 
Please join us in congratulating our newest Sergeant, Wes Morey!    
 
 
 
For additional information, contact: Deputy Chief Steve Clark  Phone:  (831) 420-5815 
 
To Leave ANONYMOUS information regarding this incident, please call our TIP LINE (831) 420-5995 or use our mobile 
iPhone and Android App 
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